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Wednesday, 15 February 2017 
 
 
The Hon Paul Green MLC 
Chair 
Legislative Council Select Committee on off-protocol prescribing of chemotherapy in NSW 
Parliament House, Macquarie Street  
SYDNEY NSW 2000  
 
 
Dear Mr Green 
 
I write regarding my appearance at the Legislative Council Select Committee’s Inquiry into 
off-protocol prescribing of chemotherapy in NSW on Monday, 31 October 2016. 
 
During my appearance, I incorrectly stated that I first became aware of the issue involving Dr 
Grygiel’s prescription of chemotherapy in June 2015 when in actual fact it was August of the 
same year.   
 
I provided a corrected proof to the Inquiry’s Secretariat seeking to change the Hansard but 
have been advised they are unable to do so. 
 
I now write to the Committee to advise them of my error and request that it be corrected in 
the transcript.  
 
I would sincerely appreciate my correction being accepted and noted by the Committee. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ms Gabrielle Prest 
Medicine Clinical Stream Manager 
St Vincent’s Health Network Sydney 

 


